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College, Ukpeagvik Iiiupiat Corporation, Nunamiut Corporation, Native Village of 
Point Hope, Arctic Slope Regional Corporation, Wainwright Tribal Council, liiupiat 
Community of the Arctic Slope, Native Village of Barrow, and North Slope Borough 
School District. 

AIDEA participated in the Coastal Plain Oil and Gas Leasing Program and is the current leaseholder 
on seven tracts located within the Section 1002 Area to preserve Alaska's economic future. Much of 
the economic development and jobs supported across our North Slope communities has resulted from 
the responsible development of Alaska's oil and gas resources. Alaska will receive half of the fixed 
royalty of 16.67% on any production in addition to half of all proceeds earned through the 1002 Area 
lease sale. Our state also stands to benefit from the injection of new production in enhancing North 
Slope infrastructure and keeping the Trans-Alaska Pipeline running and operating efficiently. 

There is a mischaracterization that domestic and global demand for oil and gas is in decline. There 
exists a gap in resource development to meet expected demand past 2030. If development in Alaska's 
1002 Area is ostensibly off-limits, producers will seek out other resource-rich areas of the world­
such as Russia, China, and Saudi Arabia. This will not only increase our nation's dependence on 
foreign powers, but export good-paying jobs and environmental regulation. When we develop it, we 
decide how it will be developed. And in Alaska, that means doing it responsibly. 

Over the past 40 years, technological advances in drilling and production have seen the surface 
footprint of development pads reduce by a factor of 5. What used to take a 65-acre pad to produce just 
3-square miles of reservoir, now uses just a 12-acre pad area to produce over 100 square miles of
reservoir. This incredible advancement in technology has been matched by world-class environmental
stewardship and the development of new technologies that help protect the tundra, rivers, lakes and
wildlife of Alaska's precious arctic ecosystem.

The experiences of the past 50 years have established a track record of success exploring for and 
producing oil and gas in the harshest conditions, living up to the standards demanded by the most 
rigorous environmental protection laws in the world. Oil production in Alaska is cleaner and safer than 
anywhere else, and oil produced from leased acreage in the 1002 Area will be no different. 

It is our hope that the result from the passage of HJR 12 would be for President Biden and his 
Administration to spotlight Alaska as the leader it is for responsible resource development. And to not 
restrict the development of our own resources or encroach on tribal self-determination, but to instead, 
put his faith in Alaska as a beacon of American innovation, responsibility, and sustainability. 

Very respectfully, 

��
J. Dana Pruhs
Board Chairman
AIDEA
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